Adiic Featt

Memo

To: Jeff Watson, CDS
From: Holly Myers, Environmental Health Supervisor
Date: April 15,2015

RE: BL-15-00003

After review of this BLA, it appears that the proposed changes will incorporate the existing home, water
source access and septic system on lot #13.

Applicant must provide accurate records proving the proposed boundary line does not lie within 5 feet
of the existing septic drain field east of the proposed boundary line. There is no existing septic system
design or as-built matching the site plan included in this application packet; therefore location of the
existing drain field with respect to the boundary line is unknown. Until this information is provided,
Kittitas County Public Health Department does not recommend approval of this application.

If applicant has questions, contact Holly Duncan or Fiske Firebaugh at (509)962-7515.
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